
COASTAL QUILTER'S GUILD
General Meeting June, 10, 1998

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:06 P.M. by Norah
McMeeking.

Show and Tell was the first order of business.

MEMBERSIDP - Chairman Jan Inouye introduced 7 guests. 131 members were in attendance.
This month's 10th Anniversary drawing reported 32% of Guild members had participated in a
challenge, 16% had work exhibited at Natural Impressions, and 22% have exhibited at other sites
venues. The drawings were won respectively by Carol Boyce, Pat Shewczyk and Karen
Pickford.

QUll.T SHOW - report was given by Betty Kelley. Diane Eardley then addressed using other
peoples' patterns. Marty Frolli has provided many patterns through adult Ed and asked that no
more than a dozen of one item be made by a boutique seller and credit be given.
SCCQG - Nola Ferguson, our representative passed around clipboards requesting food and
beverage donations for our July meeting. All are invited to attend,.
SPECIAL EVENTS - Wanda Livernois still needs one or two volunteers for the July 4 event at
Stowe House to do some quilting and sell opportunity tickets.

WORKSHOP chairperson Carol Meyer said a few spaces were still available for tomorrow's
workshop with Sharon Doyle. She announced sign ups were being taken for the July workshop
with Jenny Carr Kenny and also the August workshop with Yvonne Proceed.

COMMUNITY QUll.TS - Carol Barringer, chairperson asked for volunteers for the Bethel
House workshop Friday. There will be a member workshop at Samarkand on June 13.

CHALLENGE Ql.Ill,T - Lynne Laughrin had revised rules for the challenge quilt.

BLOCK OF THE MONTH - Karin Cooper conducted a drawing for the patriotic sister's choice
blocks. They were won by Deena Winkeler. Hurry and complete touchy-feely quilt blocks!

After the program was presented by Sharon Doyle, Joanne Conklin held the doorprize drawing.

Meeting adjourned at
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Betty Kelley


